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Dear Gull Lake Community Schools Families and Staff, 

 
This week I want to direct your attention to the “Fall 2021 FAQ” tab 
located below this newsletter link on our website landing page. Last 
week I talked about the learning options in place for Fall and the 
upcoming tab for this week. The new tab has now become a live link 
for the rest of the summer. This is where we will put all our updates 
and information in an interactive format. You can email your question 
to us and have the appropriate staff specialist give you the answer! 

Have a great summer with family and friends, and we will be here to 
field any questions or concerns. 

 

Best regards, 

 
Raphael Rittenhouse/Superintendent 

Gull Lake Community Schools 

 

Announcements 

 
Meet Up & Eat Up 
Starts Wednesday, 

June 23rd, 2021 
 
 
 


